
Friday 8 October 2021 

We are very much looking forward to welcoming as many of you as possible to our 

Harvest activity afternoons next week. The teachers have planned some really     

creative activities for you to get involved with which everyone should enjoy! If you 

are able to come, we would be incredibly grateful if you would do a lateral flow test 

on the morning of your visit as a precaution. We are sorry if you have been unable 

to attend due to the timing or because younger siblings cannot be accommodated in 

the classrooms. If this is the case, please make a note of the weeks in the Spring and 

Summer terms where we plan to run class assemblies (listed on the diary dates  

document) as these will probably take place in the hall so younger siblings will be 

more able to come. We will do our best to let you know exact days and 

times for these well in advance. 

‘Value Bands’ for demonstrating           

trust have been awarded to... 

 

Year 1— Liam 

Year 2— Michael 

Year 3— Callum 

Year 4— Aubrey 

Year 5— Jessica 

Year 6— Annabelle 

Well done to all of you! 

Diary Dates: 

w/b Monday 11 October—Harvest activity  

sessions, parents welcome—Monday pm Y4 

& Y6, Tuesday pm Y2 & Y5, Wednesday am 

Pre-School and  Reception, Thursday pm Y1 

& Y3.  

Monday 11 October, 6.15pm—FOSCS 

meeting 

Tuesday 12 October—Year 1 vision screening 

Tuesday 19 and Wednesday 20 October—

Parents’ Evenings 

Wednesday 3 November—FOSCS Spooks 

and Sparkles Discos! 



Young Voices Concert 

Could all parents of KS2 children who 

wish to take part in the amazing           

experience which is Young Voices please 

book your child’s place by making a 

payment on Parent Pay as soon as    

possible. We may be oversubscribed so 

be sure to respond early if you would 

like your child to take part! 

Reminders 

As the weather remains changeable, 

please ensure your child has a            

waterproof coat in school each day.    

Also, due to the fact that children are 

regularly removing jumpers and coats 

during the day as they warm up, our 

lost property box is full again! Please 

check your child’s name is still clearly 

marked on all their clothing 

(particularly jumpers and coats) so we 

can return them to their proper       

owners! 

Thank you! 

Star Awards 

Year 1— Destiny for super effort when 

sounding out writing 

Year 2— Maisy excellent use of tools 

when mask making 

Year 3— Alex for excellent subtraction 

work 

Year 4— Rosie for a great attitude in 

English this week 

Year 5— Aiden for correctly explaining 

the word ouroboros 

Year 6— Bongiwe for a fantastic           

re-telling of the class text 

Well done everyone! 

A huge thank you to all the parents and members of our community who have 

come and shared information about their job role with the EYFS children as 

part of their ‘People who Help Us’ topic. It’s made a great difference to their 

learning experience 

Behaviour Awards 

 

Year 1— Everly 

Year 2— Baxter 

Year 3— Isabel 

Year 4— Laylah 

Year 5— Ethan 

Year 6— Scarlett 

Well done to all of you! 


